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Half Term message
What a super Summer Term this has been and it has been so lovely having all the children back into school full time. I want to thank all the children, staff and parents for helping us to make this happen and your continued support.

Have a lovely half term, and we look forward to seeing you after the break.

All the best,

Mrs Jackson

Acting Deputy Head teacher

Health and Well-being Week 
A big thank you for sending your children in their sports kits all week and for all of the sponsor money collected! We will keep you updated with a total amount raised on the website when we come back. We have also well and truly completed our Welsh coastal path! Between us we have walked 950.5 miles in a week!! 
After this weeks Sports Days, the running total of points stands as follows; 

Dyfed - 331



Mabon - 425



Ceiriog – 419

Of course this could all change as Miss Griffiths’ class are yet to have their sports day!  

A big thank you to our special guests, Seren Williams, Kevin Steel and John Hughes who came in to hold sports sessions with some of the children and to judge sports days.
We are extremely proud of all of the children this week. Gwaith gret pawb! Great work everyone! 

Royal Mail Stamp Competition

This week we have entered a competition run by The Royal Mail. 
‘Millions of key workers have kept the country going when most of us were told to stay home for our own safety. There have also been many people who volunteered to help people in their communities who needed help or support. We think that what these people have done makes them heroes, so Royal Mail wants to honour them by producing a set of eight stamps. The stamps will feature designs created by eight school-aged children from across the country. We are asking our young designers to think about who their hero or heroes are, and to then design a stamp in their honour. A special panel of judges will pick the winning designs. The final eight stamps will be sent to Her Majesty The Queen before they can be printed and issued all over the UK.’
Energy Saving Mission 

Calling all pupils at Maes-y-Llan! Will you join our special ‘Energy Saving Mission’? Our Eco Councillors are asking for your help to take part in this important mission to encourage your family to save energy at home. Please follow the link on the website and Class Dojo to take part. 

Good luck on your mission!

Remember to report your findings and energy saving pledge to your teachers.

Whitsun Holiday

A reminder, that school closes for Whitsun holiday today, Friday 28th May  and re-opens on Monday 7th June at 8:50am. We hope you have a relaxing break and hope for some warm weather!
Makaton Signs of the Week
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Attendance this week: 96.6%	     	Top Class: Caerdydd – 99%


Attendance this term: 94% 	 	2nd Place: Penrhyn – 98.3%        


Our school target: 96%			3rd Place: Conwy – 96.3%

















Safeguarding - Safeguarding is the responsibility of all adults. Everyone has a responsibility to keep children and young people safe.
Have a concern? It needs to be reported. Please speak to Mrs B Jackson or contact SPOA direct on 01978 292039 or out of hours on 0845 0533 116 and if an emergency call 999
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